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I vehemently oppose House Bill 3103 and its amendments. 

You need to prioritize the habitat conservation plan.  

Stop this rampant clear cutting of state forests.   Oregon used to be a state that 

valued its forests- as habitat and for recreation, carbon sequestration and beauty- 

NOT solely as timber.  I value standing forests.  

 

Safeguard our public resources for our children and future generations. 

 

Please please please don’t let this bill pass out of committee.   


